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April 6, 1979

Nuclear Regulartory Commission
1717 "H" Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20550

Attention: Cha.utman

Dear Sir:

At a regular meeting of tite Board of Selectmen of utis
Town on April 2, 1979, it was voted by a majority of tJte members
of the Board that I write a letter to you regarding the wtfortunate
incident at Hartisburg, Pa. (Three blite Island) . The Board was
concerned and questioned whether the nuclear plant under construction
a,t Seabrook, New Hampshire would have the same reactor as the Three
blite Island plant. If, in fact, it does, request that your commission
re-evaluate their pos4 tion on that bjpe of reactor.

A reply to this question would be appreciated.

Sincerety,

FOR THE 30ARD OF SELECTMEN

kV %4.N &
George Hardardt
Admin 4Stra,tive Assistant
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